
The Great Skipton Santa Fun Run 
 
COVID precautions 
 
1.   Participants are advised to: 

a.   Arrive already dressed in their Santa outfits prior to warm-up (except those paying on 
the day) 
c.   Bring their own water/liquid containers 
d.   Not discard any items of clothing during the event 
e.   Retain unwanted clothing for disposal at home 

 
2.   The start will be phased and over an extended time period 
 
3.   There will be two routes to Aireville Park to help avoid congestion 
 
4.   When crossing the finishing line, collect your medal and leave room for future finishers 
 


